
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th April 2024 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
ANZAC Day Commemorations 2024 
 
The 2024 ANZAC Day march will be held as usual next 
Thursday, 25th April in Tully. The assembly area for the march 
will be in the Main Street opposite MITRE 10 Tully in Butler 
Street. 
 
All MBSS children are invited to march. Student will need to be 
at the assembly point by 9.30am as the march will commence 
at 9.40am. Students need to be in full school uniform, closed 
in shoes and hat (NO SPORTS SHIRTS, THONGS, OR CAPS). 
It is also advisable for them to carry a water bottle.  
 
Parents are also welcome to attend our school ANZAC Day 
Service in the Hall on Wednesday, 24th April 2024 from 2.30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards  
Kristina 
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